
DEAR PALMETTO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL FAMILIES, 
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year at Palmetto Elementary! My name is Kari 
Vidal and I have the privilege of serving as your PTA President for the coming year. I 
hope everyone had a fun and restful summer and you are ready for another wonderful 
and productive school year. 

Whether this is your first year as a Palmetto Elementary parent, or you are a long-
standing member of this family, we are so glad that you are here! Each new school year 
brings excitement and anticipation, along with the promise of learning and growth. Your 
school and PTA have been hard at work throughout the summer to prepare for this year, 
and I know our Palmetto family will get through whatever uncertainties and challenges lie 
ahead as we always do - TOGETHER. 

As a parent, one of the best ways to become involved at Palmetto Elementary is through 
the PTA. Every effort to participate or volunteer is vital to our school’s success.  

Please do not hesitate to email me at PESPTAPRES@gmail.com or call me at 
305-608-4465 with any questions, thoughts or suggestions. 

Warmest regards, 
KARI VIDAL 
PALMETTO PTA PRESIDENT  

 


